
 

Marriott announces new sales, marketing team

Marriott International has announced that it has appointed a new sales and marketing leadership team to support its growing
Middle East and Africa portfolio.

The new appointment comes after a successful merger between Marriott International and Starwood Hotels and Resorts.

The newly appointed team will provide support to the company's regional portfolio and it will be responsible driving revenue
for Marriot International brands. It will also ensure its sales and marketing strategies are aligned with the company's visions
and priorities.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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